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April 24, 1969

Dr. James Sutherland
402 E. 3rd Street
Flint, Michigan

Dear Dr. Sutherland:

We were very pleased to have heard from Mr. Kazarian
of your intention to donate your valuable violins and rare
manuscripts to the Armenian Church. We will be most happy
to accept them in the name of the Church, whether for our .-
own Diocese or for Holy Etchmiadzin.

We once again commend your generosity, and will of
course assign properly appraised values to the gifts.

May the Lord bless you ahd your family.

With blessings,

ARCHBISHOP TORKOM MANOOGIAN
Primate

cc: Mr. Kazarian



